Planning application comment was submitted on the11 August 2024 21:10 PM
The following is a comment on application P241551/N by Keah Jones

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | object to the planning proposal of such a development. | personally use the road to visit close family
members who reside opposite the proposed development site. The development would result in increased air
and noise pollution and use of HGVs. The main road is already a dangerous high speed road situated on a blind
bend that has been the cause of multiple accidents. The extra traffic and use of HGVs would only increase the
risk of danger and accidents and | do not wish for this when | travel with a baby in the car. The air pollution could
result in health issues which again | do not wish for my elderly family members or baby who is at the property
quite regularly. The development would not be safe for residents, business owners, employees or visitors to
businesses. Moreover, the development would cause disruption to the surrounding green space, agriculture,
rivers and animals near by. Neighbouring businesses would also be negatively affected by the reasons already
stated above.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Keah

Last name: Jones

Postcode: HR26FB

Address: 64 Warwick Road, Lower Bullingham, HR2 6FB

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Safe road use and precautions put in place to protect the

residents, properties and green space near by. There are multiple other locations in Leominster for the
development to built.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=241551

Form reference: FS-Case-637847339



